
Media Advisory – “Untitled”: Pharrell Williams announces a new partnership with 
Toronto Property Development in an intriguing new project  
 
Toronto ON, Nov. 4th, 2019 – Pharrell Williams will make a public announcement by 
video conference at Yonge-Dundas to announce collaboration on a residential 
development with Reserve Properties and Westdale Properties unfolding in Toronto in 
2020. 
 
Who: 

Pharrell Williams 
Shane Fenton, Chief Operating Officer, Reserve Properties 
Mitchell Cohen, Chief Operating Officer, Westdale Properties 

 
Date:  
Monday, November 4th, 2019 
 
When: 
Media availability: 9:30 a.m. 
Event: 10:30 a.m. 
 
Where:  
Yonge-Dundas Square [insert address] 
Note: Parking is available near the Eaton Centre 
 
Website: untitledtoronto.com  
Socials: [insert socials] 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Media Relations Officer 
Sarah El-Bakri  
(289) 892 – 7054 
sarah.bakri95@gmail.com  
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